
Want to learn how to be an Equity-Minded practitioner? 

Want to see what equity-mindedness looks like in the classroom? 

Want to be paid to grow as a teacher? 

Join the Equity-Minded  

Teaching and Learning Institute! 

 A year-long professional development effort 

 Bi-monthly meetings in Fall; Monthly meetings in Spring 

 Friday afternoons 

 Reflect and collaborate with colleagues 

 A safe, supportive environment 

For more information, contact:   

Jesus.Miranda@gcccd.edu OR Moriah.GonzalezMeeks@gcccd.edu 


